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Tour the Pines Wastewater Treatment 

Plant  
 
Selwyn residents are invited to an Open Day at the Pines Wastewater Treatment Plant on 
Saturday 5th October, from 1- 4pm.  The Plant is located at 271 Burnham School Road, just 
past the Resource Recovery Park. 
 
20 minute guided tours are available and provide a chance to look round the new treatment 
plant and find out more about how waste is treated and disposed of in an environmentally 
sustainable manner.  
 
The Treatment Plant treats wastewater from the Eastern Selwyn Sewerage Scheme. The 
scheme services Springston, Prebbleton, Lincoln and Rolleston and has capacity to cope 
with future population growth in these areas.  
 
Family entertainment (sausage sizzle, face painting, bouncy castle) will also be available. 
 
If you would like to take a tour please register your preferred time(s).  To register please visit 
www.selwyn.govt.nz and complete the online registration form by 5pm on Wednesday, 2nd 
October, or phone Kerri Page on (03) 347 2989.  
 
The tour is not suitable for children under 12.  Tour participants should wear enclosed, 
sturdy footwear.  
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